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[Date]
Dear Parents,
Thank you so much for giving us the opportunity to meet and teach your child. Anchorsaway is all about building faith in Jesus Christ that is real and secure that will make a huge difference in the way students live and love others. We will be leading our students through the foundations of the Christian faith and other religions, where hopefully they will develop a Christian worldview to help them become better listeners, stronger leaders and brighter lights in a world that is in desperate need of Jesus. 
We have an extraordinarily gifted group of adults sharing in the teaching and leading of small groups. These men and women add significantly to all that is being taught. Our goal and prayer is that your child will become secure in his/her own faith in Jesus Christ. It is our goal that your child will be excited and confident to go out into the workplace or on the college campus and build relationships that will make a difference for Christ. 

Our group will be meeting on                . The only week that we will not be meeting will be              because of Spring break. I encourage any of you to feel free to give me a call if you have questions. My number is _______. I look forward to meeting you!   
Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Email]

[Phone Number]

